
The Equestrian Program at the  
Melwood Recreation Center hopes that you 
and one guest from your program will join us 
for a SECOND great event to meet, greet, and 
learn about other riding programs in the 

Southern Maryland area!  
  

DOES YOUR PROGRAM OFFER  
SUMMER PROGRAMMING? 

If so, this event is for you!  Did you know that 
if you are offering a “camp”, you must follow 
the Maryland State Youth Camp Regulations?  
Linda Rudie from the Department of Health 
and Mental Hygiene will present on what  

these regulations are and what you can do to 
be compliant and protect your participants, 

your program, and yourself.    

  

You’re Invited!! 
  Dinner , Networking, and Informational Session 

  with Equestrian Programs 
           in Southern Maryland! 

Please RSVP for you and one guestPlease RSVP for you and one guestPlease RSVP for you and one guestPlease RSVP for you and one guest    

by February 22, 2012by February 22, 2012by February 22, 2012by February 22, 2012    

Doria FleisherDoria FleisherDoria FleisherDoria Fleisher    

dfleisher@melwood.orgdfleisher@melwood.orgdfleisher@melwood.orgdfleisher@melwood.org    

 

 

Where:  

Melwood Recreation Center 
9035 Ironsides Rd. 
Nanjemoy, MD 20662 

 
When:  

Sunday, February 26 
 4:00-7:00pm 

 
What:  

Dinner 
Networking 

Special Presentation: 
How to Make your  

Program meet Maryland 
State Youth Camp  

Regulations 
 
 

More details to follow  your 
RSVP 

We have tried to include all programs that offer equestrian  

instruction in the tri-county area.  If you know someone who 

would like to be included and did not receive an invitation,  

please contact Doria! 

Door 

prizes! 

Guest 

Speaker! 

Free 

dinner! 

Idea 

Share! 


